From: noreply@boston.gov.uk <noreply@boston.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 May 2024 19:49

To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk>

Subject: New Planning Application Comment

Your details

Title: Mr
First name: Ian
Last name: Brown

Email address:
Contact number: IIIINENEGE

Customer address

The Cottage
Station Road

Selected address: Hubberts Bridge

Boston
Lincolnshire
PE20 30QR
Your Comment
What is the
planning application B/24/0160
number?

What is the nature
of your Comment
representation?

Dear sir I would like to comment on the change of use of Kings Road
tyres. My concerns are as follows, Noise pollution and disturbance as
my property is adjoining the said property. Car parking and access to
my property and increased traffic, especially HGVs, and Vans. Also
there’s one window overlooking our property which should be a frosted
glass window, which was discussed with the previous owner, but
nothing was rectified because of COVID.

What is your
comment?





